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Wegmans School of Pharmacy

INTERESTED IN THE PHARMACY PROFESSION?

Dr. David McCaffrey, assistant dean of student affairs in the Wegmans School of
Pharmacy at St. John Fisher College, will discuss the present and future of the
profession of pharmacy and how to prepare for admission to a Doctor of Pharmacy

progrant.

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 14

NOON-1P.M.

MCC EMPIRE ROOM BUILDING 3 ROOM
209

Lunch will be provided.

Learn more about Fisher's 2+4 Pharmacy Early Assurance Partnership
agreement.

To register for the event, please visit go.sjfc.edu/pharmacy-mec/
or contact Transfer and Graduate Admissions at (585) 385-8064 or grad@sjfc.edu.

Walk-ins will be welcome!

Dr. McCaffrsy recsivsd his B.S. tn Pharmacy froms the Unsversify of Maryland, Baltimors and, after a
brigf caveer as a communify pharmacist, continusd his pharmacy-relatsd studies at The Univsysity of
Mississippt, completing both his MS. and Ph.D. in Pharmacy Adwmsnistration (Pharmacsufical
Marksting and Management). Hs was a faculty msmber in the Dspartment of Pharmacy of
Administration at The Untwersity of Mississippt from 1996 through 2013, and jotnsd ths Wegmans
School of Pharmacy i 2014,



